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May 21, 2002                                                                 EOD-112

NOTICE TO THE TRADE

Subject:          Discontinued Mailing and Faxing of All Export Operations Division 
(EOD) Releases

Effective with this Notice, hard copies of all EOD releases including
invitations, procurement awards, announcements, amendments to announcements, Port
Allocations, and Cargo Available for Booking, will no longer be mailed or faxed.
Also, Notices to the Trade will no longer be mailed or faxed.

Since all EOD releases continue to be posted on the Internet at
ftp://ftp.fsa.usda.gov/public/export/default.htm, it is the responsibility of each
interested party to check this web site and/or the appropriate e-mail accounts for
issuance of all releases.  Notices to the Trade are available on the Internet at
http://www.fsa.usda.gov/daco/notices.htm. The United States Department of
Agriculture will not be held responsible in any way for failure on the part of any
interested party to know that an EOD release has been issued.

As outlined in Notice to the Trade EOD-107 dated March 12, 2002, you may
subscribe to receive automated e-mail notification whenever EOD releases are issued at
http://www.fsa.usda.gov/daco/subscribe.asp.  Please follow the instructions to subscribe
to this service.

If you have any questions concerning this Notice, please contact Austen Merrick,
Chief, Export Operations Division, at 816-926-6715.
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